

Caldy-Road-West Kirby Wirral

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

9th November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,





On Friday 19th November we will be holding a breakfast for Children in Need. The school council did so well with their participation on Macmillan Coffee morning that we were hoping that they would be able to help out at the Children in Need breakfast too. If your child would like to help out they will need to be school at 8am on Friday 19th November.

We do hope that all of our school council members will be able you help out, please can we ask that you return the permission slip to the school office by Tuesday 16th November.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher













Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk



Child's Name:	Year Group:
I do / do not* wish for my child to attend school at 8am	to help with the Children in Need breakfast.
*delete as appropriate.	
Signed:	Dated:
Relationship to Child:	<del>.</del>











